
SCS visits North District (with
photos)

     The Secretary for the Civil Service, Mr Joshua Law, today (May 16)
visited North District, where he toured Fanling Families Clinic and a
community services centre. He also met with members of the North District
Council (NDC) to learn more about the district's development and needs.

     Accompanied by the Chairman of the NDC, Mr So Sai-chi, and the District
Officer (North), Mr Chong Wing-wun, Mr Law met with NDC members and exchanged
views on matters of their concern.

     Mr Law then went to Fanling Families Clinic to learn more about its
facilities and services. The clinic came into operation in 2016. In addition
to offering regular clinic services, it also provides clinical psychology and
dietetic services for civil servants and eligible persons.

     Finally, Mr Law visited the Hong Kong Women Development Association
Limited Rita Liu Multi-Services Centre and chatted with trainees attending
classes. He noted that the Centre provides a wide variety of services such as
professional programmes and interest classes for local residents, in addition
to assisting in organising various retraining courses.
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